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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends United Nations entities that have not done so
to incorporate indigenous peoples-driven platforms in order to give advice on and
to promote indigenous peoples’ issues, as well as consider the participation of the
Permanent Forum together with indigenous peoples in such platforms.
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